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The Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India has announced The ‘Direct Admission of Students Abroad (DASA) 2015 – 16’ scheme for the year 2015-16.  According to this scheme, MHRD offers admissions for Foreign Nationals/ Persons of Indian Origin (PIOs)/Non-Resident Indians (NRIs) under Direct Admission of Students Abroad (DASA) Scheme for Undergraduate programmes in Engineering/Architecture/ Planning for the Academic year 2015-16 to National Institutes of Technology (NITs), Indian Institutes of Information Technology (IITs), Schools of Planning and Architecture (SPAs) and other premier Technical Institutions in India.  

2.            Coordinator of DASA 2015 has been assisting NRIs, PIOs and foreign nationals for pursuing Under-graduate courses in Engineering/Architecture/ Planning Programmes in Indian Institutions.  Details of the programmes are available on their website : www.dasanit.org; www.mher.gov.in ; www.mnit.ac.in.   Those interested may please contact the Coordinator DASA 2015, DASA office, Malaviya National Institute of Technology Jaipur, J.L.N. Marg, Jaipur – 302 017, Rajasthan, India (Phone : +91 141 2713164,; Fax +91 141 2529129, Email : dasa2015@mnit.ac.in,) Admission  Brochure  with the detailed information would be down loaded from their website.
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